Gwehelog Parish Hall

Minutes of Management Committee Meeting held at 8.30pm Monday 6th August 2018

Present

Windsor Howells – Chairman & Trustee Brian Paul - Treasurer Annis Paul - Secretary & Trustee Roger Leaver – Marketing & IT - Trustee Rob Baker - Member Sue Baker - Member Kay Davies - Member John Davies – Member Robert Wigginton – Member Val Smith - Guest

Apologies

None

Minutes of the Last Meeting

The Minutes of the last Meeting dated 9th July 2018 was agreed, and signed off by the Chairman.

Matters Arising

Rob Baker has positioned the Board/Sign on the front of the building, as agreed. Annis has written a thank you email to the boys at the Prison, which has been acknowledged.

There were many comments on how nice the two flower beds looked and Winsor thanked the relevant Committee members.

Val Smith donated a hose to save use of watering cans.

Roger Leaver mentioned the Gardening Club in the newsletter and has received 5 names of locals who have shown an interest.

Sue Baker agreed to organize a meeting with the interested parties, and update on Facebook.

Val Smith has some shrubs to donate but will hold them until the weather is cooler.

Brian Paul confirmed that he has still not received any reply from MCC regarding the application for the Community Building Energy "Make Over"

Windsor mentioned that the last Coffee Meeting was poorly attended.

Roger Leaver will look into the costs of a Coffee Morning Banner that could be used for the week lead up to the date of the coffee mornings.

The next Coffee morning will be Tuesday 9th October 2018 from 11.00/1.00pm.

Kay Davies and Sue Baker will organize the biscuits/cakes/milk etc.

Windsor will contact Mike Foster to see if he is available on that day, and Val Smith will contact Ann Benson again.

Windsor requested a large box in which to store the Christmas Decorations. Rob will organize, time permitting.

Any Other Business.

Annis Paul will make a list of items that would be required by the Hall, and email Maggie on the Community Council, to see if they are able to part fund.

There have been 3 people that have shown an interest in a film night.

Robert Wigginton has agreed to look into the costs of other local communities that have held a film event.

A suggestion of £4 entry fee would mean a 100 people attending to cover the £400 cost of a Film Package.

Brian Paul mentioned that a Cycle Group has booked the Hall from 9.00am-4.00pm this Sunday.

Kay Davies suggested and will organize a local Litter Pick, using the equipment that was donated by the Community Council.

Roger Leaver will organize the flyers and any advert/notices for the Neil Diamond Tribute Evening on October 26th October 2018. The ticket price was agreed at £12.50.

The Christmas Fair will be on Sunday 25th November 2018

The next meeting will be held on Monday 3rd September 2018 at 8.00pm.

There was no other business so the meeting concluded at 9.30pm

Approved.	
Date	